
From: Villarreal, Christopher
Sent: 7/14/2011 7:20:51 PM

RedactedTo:
kar@cpuc.ca.gov (kar@cpuc.ca.gov); ahl@cpuc.ca.gov (ahl@cpuc.ca.gov); 
lms@cpuc.ca.gov (lms@cpuc.ca.gov)
Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: Re: PG&E Smart Grid Deployment Plan Briefing

I'm out of the office all that week- the first week of August would work for me.

Chris

Redacted wrote:

Karen, Lisa-Marie, Chris, and Adam,

I wanted to check on a date and time to schedule PG&E's Smart Grid Deployment Plan briefing with DRA and 
Energy Division. Would July 29 from 3-5pm work for everyone? Alternatively, we could try to schedule 
something on August 1 in the morning (before noon). How long were you anticipating this briefing to last?

Please let me know your availability and we'll set the briefing up.

Thanks,
David

Redacted // regulation and rates
pacific gas and electric company

Redacted i
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